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August 6, 2015

DIVISION LETTER
No. 49 s, 2015

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary/Secondary School Heads

Please be informed of the Technology Education Services Association (TESA)
meeting on August 7, 2015, 2:00 pm at Bagong Buhay E Central School with the
following agenda:

1. TESA updates

2. Gulayan sa Paaralan Project (GPP) 2015
3. TESDA Trainings

4. Other matters

Immediate and wide dissemination of this‘letter is desired.

GERMELINA H. PASCUAL
Schools Division Superintendent y4

“ Co[ldﬁorating with our lseaders, Caring for our Liearners”




